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Parks, Timothy

From: Kathy Grosso [grossoaircraft@charter.net]

Sent: Sunday, October 05, 2008 3:18 PM

To. Parks, Timothy; glueckarch@sbcglobal.net; Ron Trachtenburg; Compton, Judy

Cc: Murphy, Brad; Plant, Joel, Noonan, Katherine; Zilavy, Jennifer; Strasburg, Carl; Klubertanz, Jill
Subject: Re: Planning Division report - 5166 Great Gray Drive

In case there is confusion from the previous email, we meant to say that we are pulling all requests for anything to
do with 4 units. Lot 40 and lot 41. Specifically the CUP application for 5166 Great Gray (lot 40) item 7 on the
plan commission agenda for October 6th. Ronald Grosso

————— Original Message ---—

From: Kathy Grosso .

To: Ronald M. Trachtenberg ; Compton, Judy ; Parks, Timothy ; glueckarch@sbcglobal.net

Cc: Murphy, Brad ; Plant, Joel ; Noonan Katherine ; Zilavy, Jennifer ; Strasburg, Carl ; Klubertanz Jill
Sent: Friday, October 03, 2008 4:05 PM

Subject: Re: Planning Division report - 5166 Great Gray Drive

Mr. Parks and all concerned;
We are no longer seeking to build the 4 unit on lot 41 of Owls Creek. Although previously approved we are no
longer interested in seeking an approval. We are therefore withdrawing our application for said 4 unit.

Ronald Grosso

10/6/2008



